
 We are an all volunteer organization whose goal is to provide a fun, educational and 
 affordable experience for Astoria visitors; one that shows off not only the mechanical 
 craftsmanship of the 102 year old trolley, but also the rich and colorful history of 
 Astoria.

 We are a non profit 501 (3) (c). All of our funding comes from donations and the $1 
 fare that we charge our riders. A complete tour/ride lasts about 45 minutes. We do 
 free private trips for children’s school groups. The largest costs of running are fuel, 
 repairs and maintenance.

 Our greatest need is for volunteers. We have approximately 500 shifts a year that need 
 to be filled in order to run on a regular schedule. 
 The nice thing about becoming a volunteer trolley motorman/conductor is that there 
 are no scheduling commitments. You can run as little or as often as you like. Once you 
 complete 1-3 day training course, you simply sign up on an on-line calendar for 
 whatever shifts you like. The training includes how to operate the trolley, as well as 
 advice on giving the informational narration. Operators rotate being a conductor/
 narrator and being a motorman, throughout the shift.

 Being a trolley operator is a fun, rewarding experience. You will meet people from all 
 over the world and have the privilege of being an ambassador to our wonderful city.

 Sponsored by The Daily Astorian

 Astoria Riverfront Trolley
 480 Industry Street, Astoria

 Please call Amanda 503 791 5330 or the Chamber of Commerce 503 325 6311 
 to donate, volunteer or have any questions answered.
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